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We need to be expanding participation in our democracy, not creating more barriers 

to it. The ability to mail in my vote is crucial, as I do not have the ability to vote in 

person. Again, why are we trying limit the ability for people to vote? There is not 

evidence of widespread fraud that would warrant this.  


